
 

 

Message from the Headteacher                        Important Dates to note… 
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CAFOD Live Simply Challenge 
Discuss with your child that when 

we raise money for those in need we change 

lives. 

October 

I will live simply by raising money. 

 

 

 

 

 Email:  head@stmarys-pri.northants-ecl.gov.uk    
                                                                                                   Website: www.stmarysrc-astonlewalls.co.uk 

                                                         

 

  Movie and Munchies Night- Friday 21st October 3.15-5pm 

Our School Parliament is organising a Movie and Munchie Night. For  

£2.00 your child can join us to watch “Mr Peabody and Sherman” and 

enjoy Popcorn and a drink. Our Parliament Members will be  

selling tickets from next week. I will also need a few parent helpers. If  

you are able to offer your time please let me know in advance. 

 

Dear Parents, 

Thank you to all who made our Macmillan Coffee 

morning a great success. We raised over £110 

which is brilliant. Today the children came in their 

bright clothes for CAFOD. Thank you for your 

support for this. We raised £55 and your generous 

donation of tins will be offered as part of our 

Harvest Mass next week. We will then send them  

to a food bank in Northampton. On Saturday we will 

be sharing the good work of St Mary’s at the 

Organisation Show in the Village Hall in Aston le 

Walls 

Have an enjoyable weekend 

Mrs K. Yuen 

 

 

11
th

 October - Prospective Parents’ Open Morning- 

Reception intake 2017 at 10am 

12
th

 October – Harvest Mass Years R-4 in church 

14
th

 October – Diocesan Schools’ Mass in Dunstable 

- Y 5/6 

18
th

 October – Year 2/3 Warwick Castle Visit 

20
th

 October – Sports Leader Training for Year 5 at 

Chenderit 

21
st

 October – School Parliament “Movie and Munchies” 

Night 3.15-5pm 

24
th

 October – Half Term Begins 

1
st November ( 

Tuesday)- Children back to school. 
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“a place of educational excellence 

with Christ at its centre” 
 

Keep in contact:       Tel:  01295 660258  

Please check our website for regular updates                           

 

Appreciation 

Mass at St Augustine’s Church Daventry, Sunday 16th October 2016 
 

 

 

 

 
 

 

 

 

On this day we hope as many of St Mary’s children will join us at St Augustine’s 10am Mass. This is the 

end of Education week and it would be marvellous to have a strong presence in the Church. If you and 

your child are able to join us that would be wonderful and we would appreciate them being in school 

uniform. 

House Point Totals 
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